March 24, 2020

Dear Quincy College Student,

During this time, we are keenly aware that COVID-19 is having a tremendous impact on your daily life. In an effort to keep you safe and healthy, we are moving all spring semester classes to remote learning. Our team of dedicated faculty and staff are here to support your success.

## **Spring Courses**

Your faculty should have already contacted you outlining the manner in which they will engage you to complete your course(s). If this is not the case, you may contact your faculty member, call us at 617-984-1672, or reach out via LiveChat by going to <a href="https://www.quincycollege.edu">www.quincycollege.edu</a>.

## **Student Services**

- Quincy College staff are available to assist you virtually by LiveChat, email, or phone only. The following services are available: Information Technology, Admissions, Advising, Student Accessibility Services, Student Accounts, Registrar, Financial Aid, Military and Veterans Services, and International Student Services. Virtual Office hours are available online at www.quincycollege.edu.
- Tutoring is available online through Smarthinking. Please call (617) 984-1664 or send an email to nlc@quincycollege.edu

## **Summer 2020**

Please continue to register for summer at register.quincycollege.edu.

The best way to achieve your goals is to continue to enroll in the classes that you need, utilize the tremendous resources that we have to offer, and reach out for help whenever you need it.

We are here for you. Best of luck as your studies continue this semester.

Sincerely,

Daniel Asquino, Ph.D. President, Quincy College